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The class winter party will be on December 

19th. Information about the party will be sent 

home soon.    
 

The field trip will be on Tuesday. Students NEED to 

pack a sack lunch that can be thrown away when done. 

Students can wear spirit shirts and uniform bottoms to 

the field trip. Please do not be late for school on 

Tuesday!  
 

Student Council is hosting a charity drive this year. 

Please see the attached flyer for details about the 

charity drive.  
 

December Poem is due on THURSDAY! 
 
This will be the last week for third grade before school 

tutoring.  

 

THERE IS NO AFTER SCHOOL BOULDER 

CLUB ON THURSDAY DECEMBER 19TH 2019! 

All students need to be picked up by 12:30.  

Next Week  
Math 

 For Saxon Math this week we 

will learn how to find the area 

of rectangles, how to find the 

area of irregular shapes, how to 

solve story problems, and how 

to write a multiplication array. 

We will review mental 

computation of two digit 

numbers.  

For AZ Merit math this week 

we will take a practice AZ 

Merit test to see how far we 

have come this year!  

Reading    

We will be taking an AZ Merit 

practice test in class. We will 

look at three AZ Merit reading 

passages each day and students 

will answer the questions 

independently. We will review 

all of the answers next week.  

We will continue to read 

“Holidays Around the World”. 

We will read about Chinese 

New Year, Holi and New Year.  

There will not be reading 

homework this week.  
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Third Grade Website: 

https://paintedrockthirdgrade.weebly.com/  

WEEKLY Reminders   
 Agendas need to be signed every night.  

o Three times without a signature is a detention.  

 Homework needs to be checked every night.  

o Three times without homework in a week is a detention.  

 All late works starts grading at a 65%.  

 

QUARTER 2 BOOK LOG IS DUE ON December 

17th!  
 

Parents should be checking grades online. There 

should be no surprises when report cards come out 

because grades are available 24-7 on Family Link.  

Quizzes/Tests  
Wednesday     Spelling Pretest  

Thursday    Phonogram Quiz  

Friday   Math/Language Quiz  

   Spelling Test and Dictation  

   Capitalization Test  

   Social Studies Test  

     

 

Language 

We will continue learning about 

capitalization. We will learn to 

capitalize roman numerals, 

book titles, and places. We will 

learn to not capitalize seasons 

and directions. The test over 

capitalization will be on Friday.  

Social Studies  

For social studies we will 

continue our unit on culture. 

We will learn about the many 

cultures of the world. The test 

all about culture will be on 

Friday.   

Writing 

We will be taking our quarterly 

writing assessment. Our 

assessment will be a compare 

and contrast piece.  

Spalding/Spelling 

 We will be on spelling list 15. 

This week we will review all of 

the Spalding rules. We will also 

review the four different 

sentence types. We will learn 

about the prefix un-. We will 

learn about the suffixes –able,  

-ed, and –ion.  

 

https://paintedrockthirdgrade.weebly.com/

